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Subject: Molex LLC’s Licensing Statement to SNIA for Specification SFF-8614
Date: Monday, July 24, 2023 at 10:38:42 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Murisa, Egide
To: tcmd@snia.org
CC: Sommers, Scott, Smolinski, Zach
To Whom It May Concern:
 
On behalf of the above company, and being authorized by the company to make such
representations, we indicate the following:
 
Molex, LLC hereby grants a free, irrevocable license to SNIA to incorporate text contained in
any Molex contributions and any modifications thereof in the creation of this SNIA
Specification into the SNIA Specification, and at the SNIA Committee’s sole discretion, to
permit others to reproduce in whole or in part the resulting SNIA Specification.
 
With respect to any essential patents held or controlled by Molex, including pending or
anticipated to be filed applications, necessary to offer connectors compliant with the above
listed Specification, Molex agrees to offer a license under reasonable terms and conditions
that are demonstrably free of any unfair discrimination.
 
Egide Murisa
Standards Engineer
Molex Representative to SFF
Phone: (501) 428-2508

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) may contain Molex confidential information, protected by law. If this
message is confidential, forwarding it to individuals, other than those with a need to know, without the permission of the sender, is prohibited.

This message is also intended for a specific individual. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message or taking of any action based upon it, is strictly prohibited.
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